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Jason Popiel, PE, CPESC
City Engineer




March 12, 2020


To Whom It May Concern,


In regards to the Permit to Install (PTI) application, the City of Massillon WWTP has the capacity and ability to accept the proposed sanitary sewer flow proposed by the construction of building at the SE quadrant of Phoenix Avenue and Millennium Blvd. intersection and referred to as R2 Land Holdings, LLC


Sincerely,
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